EXHIBIT 3-D

JON M. BIGGS
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DIRECTOR

BUILDING INSPECTION
(831) 648-3183
HOUSING PROGRAMS
(831) 648-3190
PLANNING/ZONING

CITY OF PACIFIC GRove RECEIVED”

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT
300 FOREST AVENUE DEC -5 2004

PACIFIC GROVE, CALIFORNIA 93950
TELEPHONE (831) 648-3190

FAX (831) 648-3184 MPWMD

December 6, 2004

Mr. David Berger, General Manager

Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
Post Office Box 85

Monterey, CA 93942-0085

Subject: Future Water Needs Estimate

Dear Mr. Berger,

‘We are in the process of finalizing the water needs estimate for build-out in Pacific Grove in
response to your request for the information. While we expect to have the information complete
by December 15, 2004, we feel it prudent to inform our City Council of the water demand
estimates. We will present this information to the City Council at its meeting of January 5, 2004
and promptly provide the information to the Water Management District afterwards.

We appreciate your efforts at working with us on this issue. Please feel free to call me if you need
any additional information.

Sincerely.

Jon Biggs, Community Development Director
City of Pacific Grove

C: City Manager





